## TBF of CT Minutes meeting held May 19, 2011

Present were: Bio Bass, Bass Fin-addicts, Backwater

B/A, Southeast, Midstate.

Treasurer's Report: Lee Johnson paid the owed money and the membership dues for 2011. The Nationals cost less than expected. Sunglasses: J. Dingle; Jim Canning and R. Schumacher still has glasses.

Youth Report: First Tournament is June 4<sup>th</sup>.

Tournament Report: Results were emailed and on the website. Scale is not connecting to the laptop. We need an expert to walk you thru the program to get it to run.

At tournaments we need a list of committee members and am agenda &/or boaters meeting.

Motion to accept reports as given. Motion by Jim Canning; second by D. Gambardella.. Passed.

## **OLD BUSINESS:**

Jim Canning brought in the shirts he had donated for the officers. Thanks you Jim Canning. The same shirts can be bought by clubs for \$69. Each (TBF of CT will get \$6.00 a shirt as a fund raiser).

Fred wrote the thank you for the funds we have received for the scale. Scale people need a testimonial from us on our success of our new scale system.

Point Sebago has offered a meal plan for the Divisional. They are offering 4 diners and 5 box lunches for \$99. We are not interested.

## **NEW BUSINESS:**

The Mass. TBF is holding a High School Championship June 12 on Congamond. They have invited Ct. & R.I. to join the tournament. National has a High School League now available - the membership fee is \$25.00 per student.

Respectfully Submitted,

Amy Perry